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Hello there, 

 

I have lived in Oregon since 1995 and prior to that was a resident of Ohio. Voting by 

mail allows me more time and has resulted in me making more informed choices than 

if I were to do it in person. 

 

It also allows people that have difficulty getting out to vote much more easily. This bill 

is an attempt to reduce people’s voting power - nothing more. 

 

The idea that there is widespread voter fraud is simply not true. 

 

Thank you, 

Cameron Jones 


